
EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20503

September 28,2010

Mr. William Wilson
Americans for Limited Government
9900 Main Street
Suite 300
Fairfax VA 22031

Re: ForA Request NO.1 0-136, William Wilson

Dear Mr. Wilson:

This is reference to the two Freedom oflnformation Act (ForA) requests you made to the
Office of Management and Budget (OMB) dated August 12, 2010, which were received in this
office on August 13,2010.

This letter is to advise you that we have consolidated these requests, and are processing
them as one request, with the file number above assigned for tracking purposes. Please use this
reference number when making any status inquiries or when asking any other questions
regarding these requests.

If you have any questions, please free to contact me at (202) 395-FOIA.

Sincerely,

~~
Dionne Hardy~
FOIA Officer


